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Comments: The impacts to fish and wildlife habitat and water quality associated with a new road to service the

proposed mine are unacceptable, especially considering the proximity of the project to a wilderness area. I urge

the Forest Service to consider additional alternatives, perhaps including some not identified or analyzed in a new

SEIS. 


